
Submitter: Derek Becker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB2107 

Members of the committee, 

 

The Oregon Health Authority has nothing to do with voter registration and should 

have nothing to do with it.  The registration of citizens who choose to vote belongs 

with the Counties and the Counties alone.  Expanding bureaucracies does nothing 

but waste more tax payer money and give government more power. 

 

Please join me in opposing this bill. 

 

Respectfully 


